
House Health Care Committee: 
 
I am a 58-year-old Oregonian. I may or may not live to see age 60.  
 
Unlike 98% of Oregonians, I have been hospitalized 8 times in less than 4 years.  
 
Like many Oregonians, I have an advance directive. Right now, it allows me choices as 
far as what kind of care I want at the end of life.  
 
Sadly, HB 4135 endangers my end-of-life choices by removing the advance directive 
from statute.  
 
Please, would you protect my healthcare choices by voting “No” on HB 4135? 
 
David 
 
David Sanford 
3935 SE 148th Ave., Portland, OR 97236 
www.linkedin.com/in/drsanford  
sanforddr@gmail.com 
503-890-0456  
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